
Dear Paul Hubert : 

 

   This letter is regarding to upcoming road work project on our street in the near future. We are 

very concerned as we  heard that there is a possibility of having also a sidewalk included in the 

curb and sewer project. 

 

   WHY ??  This is a huge wasting of our taxpayer's money and City's irresponsible and 

unnecessary spending. We are living on the North Mile Rd. for over 40 yrs. now.  Love it , 

enjoying our walks and tranquil surroundings. Never ever we felt there is a need for a sidewalk. 

Around us there are many street with new curbs already and they don't have a sidewalks either 

Who wants this ?  Everybody who we talk to is against it. 

This is a quiet neighborhood with no bus route. Also in the winter sidewalks would be more of a 

nuisance than a practicality. 

 

   Please , consider our voice in this matter as a long time residents in this upcoming decision for 

the City's council. Again  WE DON'T WANT AND NEED A SIDEWALK ON OUR STREET 

!!  We believe we have the right to voice our opinion instead of having to have pushed something 

on us without a valid reason for it . 

 

Thank You . 

 

Walter and Viera Malaschitz 

765 North Mile Rd. 

 

 


